Putnam Math Competition

The 78th Annual Putnam Mathematical Competition will take place on Saturday, December 2, 2017, 9:00 - 12:00 and 2:00 - 5:00 in 306 SNOW.  This competition is open to all KU undergraduates who do not have a college degree, testing originality, technical competence and familiarity with formal theories embodied in undergraduate mathematics.
All interested undergraduates are encouraged to come and talk to Professor Mat Johnson (611 Snow, matjohn@ku.edu, 864-7307).  A copy of last year's exam is posted on the undergraduate bulletin board outside 405 Snow.
Professor Johnson and colleagues are planning to hold practice sessions from (tentatively) 5:30-7:30pm in 564 Snow on these dates:
· Thursday November 2
· Thursday, November 9
· Thursday, November 16

· Thursday, November 30
All students who are interested are welcome—no experience required!  The Mathematics Department will provide pizza.
Students should register by e-mailing Prof. Johnson by 1pm on Tuesday, October 10.  However, due to students dropping out there may be a limited number of spots available for late registration. 
